
Dates for the 
diary 
 

19th FS2 Nativity 
(2:30) 

 

20th Church (KS1 and 
KS2) 

 

21st School closes at 2 
p.m. for 
Christmas...Merry 
Christmas everyone.  

(Non-uniform) 

 

School re-opens for 
the New Year on the 
8th of Jan.  

 

17.1.24 

Doctor bike in school.  

 

22.1.24 

Parent workshop, 
managing your child’s 
anxities. 

 

 

Tankersley St 
Peter’s 
Head Teacher Newsletter 
15.12.23  
Dear Families 

It has been a busy week, we had our winter concert, arranged 
by the lovely Mrs. Cooper, on Monday evening.  It was really 
well attended, and I was so proud of all the musicians who 
took part. 

 

We have also had nursey nativity, which was beautiful.  Thank 
you to all parents who braved the small chairs and came and 
watched the performance.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

It was then the turn of Key Stage 1, who have been so 
resilient as a lot of the actors and actresses have been poorly.  
Children in Y3 have been stepping in to help!  

 

 

Year 4 have been on a trip to Hoyland library, and the bus 
driver said that they were a credit to the school.  At the library 



the children found out that you can actually borrow games. I 
have challenged a few, to a game of chess next year !"#$%& 

 

In January we are running a workshop, just for parents, to 
support their children with anxieties.  I have been asking for 
over a year for this workshop, as I see a lot of young people  
struggling with worries and anxieties, this has only increased 
with the covid pandemic. I hope you will be able to join us, 
more information on how to sign up, will come out in the new 
year. 



  

 

We are very excited to launch Tankersley St Peter's 
Primary School lottery. This lottery has been set up 
specifically to raise money and make a difference for our 
children! Tickets are £1 each and the first draw will be 
Saturday 13th Jan 2024 
 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/.../tankersley-st... 
 
It's a fantastic way to bring Parents, Carers, Teachers and 
the wider community together, in partnership with our 
school, and at the same time give something back. We 
hope to raise funds that can support and enrich the 
education of our children - we aim to provide extra 
resources for the children, improve the school 
environment as well as run extracurricular activities. 
Your support is greatly appreciated, and we wish you 
good luck! 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 



The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

93.8% 111 89 sessions 22 sessions 
 

 

Mrs. Harrison 



 


